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* Press Release * 

 

Mail Ballots Delivered to San Bernardino County Voters 

New Drive-Thru, Drop-off Locations 
 

Mail ballots are being delivered to San Bernardino County voters’ mailboxes Monday and 

Tuesday, October 15 and 16 for the 2012 Presidential General Election.  Only voters who are on 

the permanent mail ballot list or voters who have requested a mail ballot for this election will be 

sent ballots.  All other voters will vote at their assigned polling place on Election Day. 

 

Voted mail ballots can be returned to the Elections Office by mail and require 65 cents postage.  

Voters may also return their voted ballots prior to Election Day to any one of 55 locations in San 

Bernardino County including any City Clerk’s office or any County Library. On Election Day, 

November 6, 2012 voters may drop off their mail ballots at any of the County’s 444 polling 

places. 

 

New this election, voters also have the option to drop their voted mail ballots at any one of the 

three drive-thru locations listed below:  

 

DRIVE-THRU 

LOCATION 
ADDRESS DATE/TIME 

San Bernardino County Elections 

Office 

777 East Rialto Ave. 

San Bernardino, CA 92415 

Monday – Saturday 

October 29 – November 3 

8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

Monday, November 5 

8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

Election Day, Tuesday Nov. 6 

7 a.m. – 8 p.m. 

Hesperia County Library 
9650 7

th
 Ave. 

Hesperia, CA  92345 

Cucamonga-Guasti Regional Park 
800 N. Archibald Ave. 

Ontario, CA 91764 

 

It’s not too late to apply for a mail ballot. To do so, voters must complete the Mail Ballot 

Application found on the back of their Voter Information Guide or they may download one at 

www.sbcountyelections.com. 

 

The deadline to apply to vote by mail is Tuesday, October 30.  

http://www.sbcountyelections.com/

